COUNTY OF SUFFOLK

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH SERVICES

Mr. Rick Howe, Sales Manager
Cape Cod Biochemical Co.
P.0. Box 990

Pocasset, MA 02559

Re: Application to Sell CCLS in Suffolk County
Dear Mr. Howe:

Based on the information you have submitted to the Suffolk County
Department of Health Services, the Department has determined that.
CCLS, as presently formulated, is not prohibited from sale by
Local Law No. 12-1980.

The Department will not be issuing permit numbers. You are re-
guired to notify the Department of any changes in formulatien.

This letter is neither an endorsement of your product nor is it
an evaluation of its effectivness and should not be construed
as such.

Very truly yours,

K. o

eter R. Akras

Industrial Waste and Hazardous
Materials Control Section
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